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Dear Senators: 

 

I am writing to ask you to vote YES for SB599. I believe that every person in our state 

should have safe housing. Landlords should not be able to divulge citizen status or 

reject an application based on citizenship or immigration status. Please help 

everyone in our state feel safe and secure. 

 

Thank you, 

Diane Ingle, constituent 


